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July 17, 2019

Welcome Parents to Lopez Elementary School:

We are looking forward to a new school year here at Lopez.  We are excited about continuing to expand opportunities for children to engage in a 21st Century Education. School will begin on Monday, August 12. We want to provide a brief update regarding the start-up for the 2019-2020 Kindergarten year.
We invite you to attend an informational meeting on the following date and time:
Thursday, August 8th
Time:  1:30 pm

Lopez Cafeteria

ALL DAY KINDERGARTEN SCHEDULES:

· August 12 - September 20    
Start at 8:00am, dismissal at 12:10 P.M.   Phase I
· September 23 - October 18  
Start at 8:00am, dismissal at 1:25 P.M.     Phase II
· October 21 – May 29             
Start at 8:00am, dismissal at 2:26 P.M.     Phase III
*Please note: Beginning Friday, August 16, late start for Fridays is at 9:00am

For Phase I: After lunch, Ms. Jones & Mrs. Lapierre’s classes will be dismissed at the front gate and Ms. Villanueva and Mr. Hawthorne’s classes will be dismissed at their classrooms (Rooms 501 & 502)
Uniforms
We are a uniform school. The uniform is navy blue or khaki shorts, pants, skirt, and/or dress.  Shirts can be light blue, navy blue or white and must have a collar.  

If you wish for your child to eat breakfast at school, he/she will be served from 7:30-8:00.  Breakfast will not be served after 8:00 a.m. We ask that all parents wait outside the cafeteria.  The Campus Supervisors, wearing the yellow vests, will assist you.  If your child does not eat breakfast at school, he/she needs to go directly to the cafeteria.
You may accompany your child to the classroom on the first day only to help him/her get familiar with the campus.  
PLEASE BE ON TIME TO PICK UP YOUR CHILDREN. MAKE SURE PERSONS DESIGNATED TO PICK UP YOUR CHILD ARE ON YOUR EMERGENCY CONTACTS AND HAVE THEIR I.D.’S OTHERWISE STUDENTS WILL NOT BE RELEASED.   NO EXCEPTIONS!
If you have any questions please call the office (909) 397-4438. I look forward to a successful school year!
Sincerely,

Janet Fults
Principal

